
Cosgrove Village Primary School Newsletter 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Monday 6th November 2023 

This term’s value is: Respect 
 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Wednesday 22nd November: School Photos 
Friday 24th November: Quiz Night: 7-10pm 
Wednesday 13th December: Kingswood Christmas Dinner (please order via the website)  
Thursday 14th December: Only packed lunches available to order through Kingswood today  
Wednesday 13th December: School Production: 10am 
Thursday 14th December: School Production: 2pm and 6pm 
Friday 15th December: Panto at School 
Tuesday 19th December: Last Day of Term – Party Day at School  
Thursday 4th January: School re-opens 

PE 
 

                                Class 1: Monday & Friday 

 Class 2: Monday & Friday 

                                     Class 3: Monday & Friday  

 

 
 

Please can you child come into school wearing their PE kit, trainers, 
long hair tied back and earrings removed please (boys & girls). 

Reading Book change days 
 

                  Class 1: Monday 

                  Class 2: Monday  

                  Class 3: Monday 

 

 
 

Please can reading books and reading 
records be brought into school daily – 

Thank You 

Awards  
 

                                            Stars of the Week: Fawn, Dylan, Beau 
                                            Special Mentions: Atlanta, Tommy, Harvey, Ava, Mia, Amelia  
                                            Home Awards: Kit, Harvey 
 

Please remember to send in any home awards or achievements –  
we love to see what your children have been up to! 

 

From Mrs Busari   
 
We had a lovely first week back in school after half term.  The children 
have settled back well into their learning.  Please could you make sure 
children have coats with them in school now that the colder weather is 
upon us. 
 
We have our next open afternoon on Wednesday 8th November at 
2pm.  Please spread the word and let your friends and families know, 
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share it on local social media village pages to get the word out there in 
the local area.  Your help with this is much appreciated.   
 
Coming up on Friday 24th November we have our Quiz Night.  This is an 
event which is going to help raise us money towards our new trim 
trail.  Please see the advert below, maximum team size is 6 players, there 
will be a bar and snacks available.  Please come and support this event to 
help us raise lots of money.   You need to book a table at the office so 
that we can ensure we have enough room for everyone.  
 
I hope that you all have a lovely week in school.  
 
With best wishes, 
 

Mrs Jude Busari  

Executive Head Teacher 
 

 
 

 
 

 

£5 per person – we can put teams together if you would 
like to come along.  

 
 

 
 

Healthy Snack  
 

Please can children bring a healthy snack 
in for their break time snack (Reception 

and Year 1 and 2 receive fruit in the 
morning) 

 

The Royal British Legion 
Poppy Appeal  

 

 
 

Please call into reception if you would 
like to donate to the Poppy appeal. We 

have a selection of items to choose from 
– suggested donations: 

 
Zip Pull 50p 

Reflector 50p 
Wristband £1 
Snapband £1 

Metal badge £2 
 

 
 

After-School Club - Last Club Dates  
 
Sports Club: Monday 11th December 
Book Club: Monday 27th November 
Card and Boards Games Club: Wednesday 
29th November 
Film Club: Thursday 30th November 
Computing Club: Thursday 30th November 

 


